
 March 22, 2023 

 Toronto-East York Community Council 

 Subcommittee on Metrolinx’s Ontario Line Construction 

 Alternative Design to the Ogoode  Ontario Lin  e Station 

 Agenda Item TM 1.2 

 Update on Metrolinx's Ontario Line Construction within the Toronto and East York District 

 Dear TEYCC, 

 FoSTRA,  a  federation  of  23  residents’  associations  in  south  Toronto,  supports  the  March  20th 

 initiative  being  submitted  by  B.O.L.D.  to  have  an  alternative  Osgoode  station  design  considered 

 without delay. 

 We  believe  that  this  design,  which  would  significantly  mediate  the  impact  on  the  Osgoode  Gardens, 

 satisfies the station’s accessibility requirements without compromising commuter flow. 

 With that in mind, FoSTRA asks the TEYCC support this design review. 

 Best regards, 

 Rick Green 

 Chair 

 309-525 Richmond St W Toronto Ontario M5V1Y5 


